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YEAR 10 JAPANESE EXCURSION
On the Thursday 15 August 2019, Year 10 Japanese Elective students participated in an
excursion to the Japan Foundation Sydney.

Students were able to engage in a 2 hour language workshop and learn how to dress in a
traditional Japanese Yukata (summer kimono). They viewed the extensive library at the
Foundation that has a wonderful collection of Japanese titles and resources. Students participated
in Matsuri style games and used language relevant to these situations.

Afterwards, we enjoyed lunch in the Central Park building in which the Foundation is located.This
lovely class had a wonderful day and represented Thomas Hassall Anglican College well with their
excellent conduct and willingness to put their Japanese skills into practice.

Mrs Fiona Byrne
Coordinator of Languages 
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